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MVP recently identified a system configuration error that caused some covered Medicare 
postoperative eyewear services to deny in error.  The HCPCs codes affected are “carrier discretion” 
codes  per HCPCs guidance.  We have corrected this issue and our system was updated on 3/11/16.  
Reporting has been run to identify services denied in error, claims are being reprocessed.  There is 
no need for your office to resubmit corrected claims. 

MVP will continue to deny the following codes as “not covered under health plan” when billed with 
post-operative diagnoses: V2025; V2702; V2787, V2788, V2199, V2299, V2399, V2499, V2599, 
V2799, V2756, V2760, V2770, V2780, V2781, V2786, V2797, V2700, V2710, V2715, V2718, and 
V2730. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact your 
Professional Relations Representative. 

 

 


